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I- 79 Motorists Treated to a Rare Sight 

Early morning commuters on I-79 North witnessed 

a rare sight indeed on September 16th as ten 

Chevrolet Camaros representing all five generations 

motored their way toward exit 147 for the annual 

PACE Cruise to Conneaut.   

More than one car slowed down for a Kodak 

moment to capture these machines in action.  From 

an original 1967 RS convertible to a brand new 2014 

ZL1 and everything in between, somewhere around 

3,280 Detroit-bred horsepower all headed for a day 

of fun, food and fellowship on the shores of 

Conneaut Lake, the largest natural lake in 

Pennsylvania. 

 

The Camarovan pulled out of Cranberry Township 

just before 0900 and cruised easy up the highway, 

Mike Meerdo leading the way and Eddie in his 

favorite position in the formation, keeping an eye on 

everybodyõs six. A brief scheduled stop outside of 

Grove City took a little longer than planned, as 

passing cars pulled into the rest stop to take 

advantage of the photo opportunity. 

In what has become one of the highlights of the  

  

Presidentôs Message 
First, I want to thank Mike Zdinak for planning the August 

Pirate Game.  Even though the Pirates lost, the weather was 

perfect, the seats were great, the food never stopped, and I 

think everyone in attendance had a good time. 

Second, I want to thank Janet (and Chuck) Cvitkovic for 
graciously opening her beautiful house on Conneaut Lake to 

the members once again for the club's annual picnic.  If you 

missed it, shame on you.  We could not have asked for better 

weather.  All the food provided by the members as usual was 

delicious and there was more than enough to go around.  

Chuck donned two hats that day:  Chef Chuck did a great job 

with the burgers, dogs, and chicken and then Skipper Chuck 

took everyone for a relaxing sightseeing boat ride around the 

lake.  And those adorable puppies.  If you have never seen 

newborn puppies, you missed a great sight.  Watching eleven 

puppies sleep, take their first steps, and roll all over each was 
a hoot.  A huge thank you to Janet and Chuck for showing 

the club such great hospitality. 

 It is September but don't think about putting those cars away 

yet.  We still have a few events planned and there are still 

plenty of cruises to attend. The weekend of September 6th 

and 7th is the NEOCC 21st Annual Camaro Fall Classic at 

Summit Racing in Tallmadge, Ohio.  This is a great event 

benefitting young burn victims.  On Sunday, September 14th 

come out for some grilled cinnamon rolls at Chub's and then 

join us for fun golfing at North Park's Par 3.  Afterwards, the 

Camaros will head over to see the Pittsburgh Fisher House 

and eat lunch.  More details on these events are in the 
newsletter and on the website. 

We will continue to plan events into the cooler months so 

stay tuned.  But, if you have not participated in a club event 

or attended a meeting, what are you waiting for?  Come out 

and join in before the warm days are gone, the Camaros are 

put away, and you are crying the blues about snow and cold. 

School is back in session.  Please watch out for those little 

ones getting on and off the school bus.  As always, please 

don't drink and drive.   

 

Jeff  
    Continued on page 2 
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Summer, Janet and Chuck Cvitkovic kindly opened 

their home to host the summer gala. The weather 

couldnõt have been more cooperative ð sunshine 

pleasant, temperatures moderate and the lake glassy-

smooth. 

We started the day with a little business, holding the 

monthly meeting for August.  A brief synopsis of 

the agenda can be found elsewhere in this issue. 

Having concluded the business portion, the rest of 

the day was devoted to pleasure and doing what 

PACE does best ð enjoying food and good 

conversation with friends drawn together by the 

love of Camaros and kept together by the 

camaraderie that has developed over the years.  

 
In addition to guided sightseeing tours of the lake 
conducted by Capõn Chuck, members were also 
treated to a special showing of the newest additions 
of the Cvitkovic clan, 11 newborn Golden Retriever 
pups, still too young to have opened their eyes.  
Such a day filled with good times and good friends 
will help keep PACE members warm through the 

cold winter months ahead. 

 
 

 

In News Elsewhere 

John Ballish and Jim Manning each picked up 

first place awards in their respective classes at the 

34
th
 Annual All Chevy Show at Colussy Chevrolet 

on July 27
th
.  Congratulations John and Jim from 

all of us at PACE. 

 

 

 

                                                            
Continued from page 1 
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Itôs All About Us! 
 

PACE 
Pittsburgh Area Camaro Enthusiasts 
We are a nonprofit club dedicated to the enjoyment 

and promotion of all generations of the Chevrolet 
Camaro.  We meet the first Tuesday of every month at 

6:30 at various venues throughout the suburban 

Pittsburgh area.  Our mailing address is: 
 

PACE     

P.O.Box 15150     

Pittsburgh, PA 15237-5421 

Our website: www.pacecamaro.net 
Like us on Facebook! PACE Camaro Club 

 

 

 

Officers for 2014  

 

 

President:                Jeff Bilka 

Vice President:     Denny Schreiber 

Secretary:           Jim Crnkovic 

Treasurer:               AnnaMarie Seifert 

Board Member At-Large            Mike Zdinak 

Webmasters:             John Ballish, Mark Seifert 

Newsletter:       Jim Crnkovic, Editor-in-chief 

 

Next Meeting: 

Tuesday October 7th 

Kings Restaurant I 79 & RT 910 

Franklin Park, PA 

6:30 

Come early for dinner & bring a 

friend! 

 
 

 
Attention PACE 

Members 
Sue Henry is looking for friends to join her 

at Pittsburgh Steelers home games this 

season in end zone seating, facing the 

Jumbotron. Cost of the tickets are $92.00 

or $110.00 each, depending on the 

opponent.  You would meet in Cranberry 

and you would ride together.  Parking is in 

Allegheny Center, so a little walking in 

involved.  If interested, shoot her an email: 

suehenry@tomhenrychevy.com 
 

In Case You Missed It 
Highlights of the August Meeting 

It was decided that in order to simplify 
bookkeeping chores, PACE would establish an 
annual renewal date for all members.  All yearly 
dues are to be paid by June 30th of each year.  An 
executive board meeting will be held in the near 
future to make recommendations to membership 
regarding payment of dues for new members and 
better define the duties of club officers.  A trip is 
being planned on October 5th to the Apple Fest in 
Franklin, PA.  Reservations are suggested. The 
Annual PACE After Christmas and Ugly Sweater 
party will be held Saturday, January 3rd at the 
Walnut Grille in Wexford. 

http://www.pacecamaro.net/
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UGLY SWEATER AFTER CHRISTMAS PARTY  

SATURDAY, JANUARY 3, 2015 

6:00 - 10:00 p.m. 

AT 

 

 

12599 Perry Highway, Wexford, PA  15090 

 

All dinners will include:  House salad, your choice of entree (see below), vegetable du jour, 

baked potato, coffee, tea, soft drinks, and cake for dessert.  Cost is $34 per person. 

Please send your check to PACE, P.O. Box 15150, Pittsburgh, PA  15237 before December 3, 

2014. 

-   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   -   - 

 

NAME(S): ________________________________________________ 

 

¶ Marinated Sirloin with Crispy Onions 

¶ Wild Mushroom Chicken in Light Cream Sauce 

¶ Lemon Caper Flounder in Lemon Caper Cream Sauce 

¶ Salmon Balsamico with Tomatoes, Goat Cheese and Basil 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://djiqd110ru30i.cloudfront.net/upload/921804/pattern/28210/full_5294_28210_UglyChristmasSweatersIII_1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.craftsy.com/pattern/embroidery/hand-embroidery/ugly-christmas-sweaters-iii/28210&h=560&w=980&tbnid=7JDpE6k7CyGmmM:&zoom=1&docid=XeMVBNk6CpGaTM&ei=-eTnU5UHlqzIBLCYgOAH&tbm=isch&ved=0CBAQMygIMAg4ZA&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=347&page=3&start=86&ndsp=48
http://walnutgroverestaurant.com/
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How a Fishermenõs Get-Away 

Turned into a Family Destination 
A Home Away from Home on Conneaut Lake 

 

Janet Syka Cvitkovicõs father was a fisherman.  

In 1962, he and his business partner found a 

little cottage on the shores of Conneaut Lake.  It 

was a simple affair, built around 1948 with a 

couple of bedrooms, a bath, a kitchen and living 

room.  They thought it would make a nice place 

to go on weekends to escape the pressures of 

running oneõs own business.  The first time he 

put his boat out on the lake, he hooked into the 

biggest Northern Pike heõd ever caught.  That 

pike is still hanging on the living room wall. 

 

Since that time, Janet has spent many a 

weekend at the house on the lake.  In 1972, Mr. 

Syka bought out his partner to become sole 

owner, and upon his passing the house became 

Janetõs.  Now nestled in between much larger 

houses, the fifty foot lakefront property has a 

dock for a ski boat, a pontoon boat and two Jet 

Ski docks.  Janet, Chuck and their family 

continue to enjoy all the lake has to offer.  In 

fact, itõs not very often that theyõre up there by 

themselves. 

 

Conneaut Lake is Pennsylvaniaõs largest natural 

lake, formed by glaciers about the same time as 

McConnellõs Mills and Lake Arthur in Moraine 

State Park.  Itõs fed by three natural springs and 

reaches depths of ninety feet.  Back in the 30õs, 

before modern refrigeration, the lakeõs thickly 

frozen upper layer was one of the main sources 

of ice supplied to the Pittsburgh area in the 

winter months.  Men and machines would drive 

onto the lake and, using huge saws, cut the ice 

into large blocks which were loaded on railway 

cars and transported south. 

 

The lake boasts a ten mile shoreline and, as a 

completely inland lake, is under the protection of 

the PA Fish and Wildlife Department rather than 

the U.S. Coast Guard.  The is no limit to the 

horsepower permitted on the lake, and as such 

is an ideal location for waterskiing and just 

about any type of water sport. 

PACE is grateful for Janet and Chuckõs hospitality 

and looks forward to next yearõs get-together! 

 

 

 

  



 PACE Times  6  

 

Autocross Returns to North 

Park September 28
th 

 

Get ready, race fans, because autumn Autocross 

approaches!  The North Hills Sports Car Club will 

commence the fall season with its premier event, 

the Thirty-Fifth Annual Autumn Leaf Autocross, 

open to non-members and drawing a large crowd 

every year.  In addition to a full day of autocross 

racing, your $40.00 entry fee provides you with a 

delicious catered picnic dinner and trophy 

presentations afterward. 

 

As you may recall, The Classic American Muscle 

group, or CAM, provided some very interesting and 

fun competition among owners of American Muscle 

Cars.  The drivers were very competitive and there 

was no such thing as a sure winner until the last 

heat was completed.  PACE members Roy Alger, 

Jeff Bilka, Jim Crnkovic, and JD Dauer are 

planning on making it to the event, and may 

possibly be joined by a certain White 2
nd

 Gen know 

to many in the club. 
 

Roy is eager to try out his new red numbers and Jeff 

is still on the fence as to which vehicle heôll be 

racing, his new ZL1, his Cobra, or my personal 

favorite, Deniseôs Pontiac Solstice.  Of course, he 

could fool as all and bring out the bottom feeder, or 

even the Corvette.  So may cars, so many choices! 

 

This writer is working very hard to rehab the next 

two weeks so heôll be fit for competition, as this 

may very well be his last event for 2014.  And as 

we know, youôre only as good as your last finish. 

 

So head out to the North Park Swimming Pool 

Parking Lot, rain or shine, Sunday, September 28
th
 

and pull for the home team.  Guest dinners can be 

purchased for an additional $10.00 each.  A great 

fall day, plenty of action, and food.  Just what more 

could a PACE member ask for? 
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Thanks to our 

Sponsors  

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.tomhenrychevy.com/
http://www.tomhenryracing.com/
https://www.facebook.com/renkustoms
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 STAR  AUTOMOTIVE  

     & Performance 
                               2117 Mt. Troy Road                    

Jeff Bilka                            Pittsburgh, PA 15212 
bluecobra48@verizon.net       412-322-4515 phone 412-916-4830 cell  
www.starautoperformance.net  412-322-4517 fax 

                                                      

 

 

 

http://www.autoality.com/
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Please remember to tell our sponsors you saw their ad in 

Keeping PACE with the Times.  

Check out our website pacecamaro.net 

Like us on Facebook! 

http://www.procompcustoms.com/

